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October 26, 2021 
 
 
NOTICE TO: All Cashmere Utility Customers 
 
RE:   Late Fees and Service Disconnections 
 
Governor Inslee’s State of Emergency Proclamation 20-23.16 prohibiting providers from 
disconnecting essential services and charging late fees ended at 11:59 PM on September 30, 
2021.  
 
To date Governor Inslee has not amended or extended this emergency proclamation.  
 
As notice, the city will reinstate late fees and service disconnections starting January 1, 2022. 
Accounts not paid in full by 5:00 PM on the last business day of the month will incur a $25.00 
fee. Furthermore, accounts that go unpaid after notice of termination may face disconnection 
from city services. 
 
Please call City Hall if you would like to discuss a payment plan.  
 
Furthermore, help may be available for customers struggling to pay. Please contact the Chelan-
Douglas Community Action Council to see if you qualify.  
 
Chelan-Douglas Community Action Council 
620 Lewis St, Wenatchee, WA 98801 
509-662-6156 
 
 
For more information on Governor Inslee’s proclamations, you may go to: 
 
https://www.governor.wa.gov/office-governor/official-actions/proclamations 
 
 
 

Kay Jones 
Clerk Treasurer 
509-782-3513 
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